
     St Patrick’s Parish Nhill 
 
Parish Priest :Fr Peter Hudson  
10 Roberts Avenue, Horsham 3400 
PO Box 212, Horsham, 3400 
Ph: 5382 1155 

 
St Patrick’s  Nhill, 33 Leahy Street, Nhill. 
Contact Ann Munro—53929272 
 
St Patrick's Primary School.  
Principal, Kathryn Bendall, 53911575 
 

 

Last Weekends Collections 
 
Planned giving $  75.00  
Presbytery $110.00   

  

LLA Next Weekend 

at 

At 10.00am 

 

Pray for our Sick 
 

Una Bartlett,  
Pat Sonego 
Fred Webb 

 

 

Mass Times will be from Sunday, May 1st: 
  

1st and 3rd Sundays: 
Horsham:  Saturday 6.30. Sunday 10.30 
Dimboola:  Sunday 8.30am 
Murtoa:  Sunday 8.30am 
Nhill:  Sunday 10.00am. 
  
2nd Sunday: 
Horsham:  Saturday 6.30. Sunday 10.30 
Dimboola:  Sunday 8.30am 
Murtoa: Sunday 10.30am 
  
4th Sunday: 
Horsham: Saturday 6.30. Sunday 10.30 
Natimuk: Sunday 8.30am 
Dimboola: Sunday 8.30am 
Murtoa: Sunday 10.30am 

  

PRAYER AFTER COMMUNION  
God, my creator, breathe on me, renew me, refresh 
me, extend my abilities, comfort me in adjusting to 
changes in health, mobility and activity. Body of Jesus 
Christ flow through every fibre of my being. Keep me 
well, and hope filled, always. Holy Spirit use me in my 
situation, for the good of others. Amen  

Upcoming Dates 
 

Wed, June  21:  St Pats School Open Day 
Fri. June 30:     End of Term 11 
Fri. July 7:        Iona & Avonlea Ecumenical Services 
Mon, July 17        Term 111 commences 

 
NHILL 

Reader & 
Prayers 

Lay  
Leaders
  

Eucharistic 
Minister 

Offertory 
Procession 

Counter Monthly 
Collector 

Cleaner 

Roster for   
June 18 

M Millington 
 

————— C Kennedy S Lawler 
 

A Munro J Millington J Gurry 

Roster for 
June 25 

L Fraser K Bendall & 
D Munro 

J Gurry ————— J Millington J Millington J Gurry 

Sunday, June 18 
Feast of the 

Body & Blood of Christ 

 

Fr Peter’s Annual Leave  

Fr Peter will be on annual leave for the month of July.  Ballarat is       
supplying a priest for mass during this time.  Fr Peter has asked if we 
could please have Mass on the first two Sundays [July 2 & 9] so we 
would then have 3 LLA’s in a row.  In August we would return to Mass 
on the 1st & 3rd Sunday.  

 Next Friday June 23rd, the Feast of the Sacred 
Heart, St Patrick’s School will travel to Horsham and 
join Ss Michael & John, St  Brigid’s & Our Lady Help of 
Christian’s Murtoa to celebrate the annual Mass for the 
Poor in SMJ Church at 11.30am. Students will bring to 
their school beforehand any  non-perishable food, 
which will be brought up in baskets at the Offertory 

Procession at Mass, and given to St Vincent de Paul and the Christian 
Emergency Food Centre.  

 

June 18—June 24 

 

The Refugee Council of Australia has chosen “With courage let us all 
combine” as the theme for Refugee Week in Australia for 2017. Taken 
from the second verse of the national anthem, the theme celebrates the 
courage of refugees and of people who speak out against persecution 
and injustice. It serves as a call for unity and for positive action, encour-
aging Australians to improve our nation’s welcome for refugees and to 
acknowledge the skills and energy refugees bring to their new home. 

KOGO  
Please find some extra wool at the back of the church if you would like to 
do some knitting.  Thank you. 


